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CITY OF NAGA 
J. Miranda Ave., Concepcion Pequeña, Naga City 4400 

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE (BAC) 

 
 
Bid Bulletin: Rescheduling of Pre-Bid Conference Due to 

Naga City Charter Day 
 

June 13, 2024 

 

In observance of Republic Act No. 9210, which declares June 18, 2024, as 

Naga City Charter Day and a special non-working holiday in the city, the 

scheduled pre-bid conference for the Supply and Delivery of Brand New 6-

Wheeler Dump Trucks with CRN 2024-026 on the same date will be 

rescheduled. 

 

New Schedule: 

 

• Event: Pre-Bid Conference 

• Original Date: June 18, 2024 

• New Date: June 20, 2024 

• Time: 3:00 PM 

• Location: Procurement Office 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this change may cause. Please be guided 

accordingly and adjust your schedules to attend the pre-bid conference on the 

new date and time.  

 

For any further inquiries or clarifications, please contact the Procurement 

Office at 0917-322-8225 or via email at cpo@naga.gov.ph. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Notes: 

• This bulletin is hereby incorporated into the bid documents. 

• All terms, conditions, and specifications in the original bid documents remain unchanged except 
for the schedule of the pre-bid conference. 

• Posted at PhilGEPS, Bulletin boards, and LGU website 
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